SNAP CUSTOMERS:

SNAP BENEFITS RETURN TO PRE-PANDEMIC LEVELS

Your SNAP emergency allotment will end in March as a result of federal
policy changes.

SNAP benefits increased during COVID-19 due to the public health
emergency. Since April 2020, lllinois LINK households received their
regular monthly benefit and an emergency SNAP issuance.

February 2023 will be the last month you will receive your emergency
SNAP allotment.

Plan accordingly:

%@ Purchase non-perishables % Shop your pantry

Find a local food pantry in your community:

Statewide: go.illinois.edu/findfood
D>

Cook County: chicagosfoodbank.org/findfood

The lllinois Department of Human
Services is here to help. Visit 4
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